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Dear Parents,
Has your child ever forgotten a homework assignment? Has your child ever needed to ask a classmate an important question after school hours, but did not have a way to contact them? We have a solution.
We are preparing a voluntary classmate list with telephone numbers. If you wish to be included on this “Homework Helper” phone list please complete the form below and return it to ____________ by ___________.

When the list is complete, each child will receive a copy. 
Thank you for your participation.
Your Classroom Representatives
-------------------CUT HERE PLEASE-------------
Classmate Homework Helper Form
Student’s Name _____________________________ Phone#   __________________________________
Teacher’s Name _____________________________
Parent signature_____________________________ 
(I allow my child’s name and phone# to be included on the classmate homework helper form.)

